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5th June 2014 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Study Leave 

Over the past few weeks your child has been working incredibly hard for their GCSE exams. The exam 
season is drawing to a close and for the majority of students only their GCSE in Mathematics remains. 
Some students are sitting Core Science and some Product design. 

Therefore on Friday 6th June 2014 only students taking Core Science will be required to attend school. A 
dropdown has been arranged for Science students in periods 1 to 3 before their exam. Product design 
students will attend school from 2pm.  

Maths students have completed a dropdown today and should attend Saturday school before the exam on 
Monday. 

Students will be dismissed from the exam on Monday and will be allowed to return home. Both on Tuesday 
10th June 2014 and Wednesday 11th June 2014 students will be allowed to study at home. If they wish to 
come to school students need to sign in at reception where they will be assigned to a study room to work 
quietly in preparation for the exam. All students will attend a Maths dropdown day on Thursday 12th June 
2014 with some groups of students being invited in on the 10th and 11th June 2014 at the discretion of the 
department. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr O’Donoghue 
Head of Learning 
 

 


